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March 16, 2020

Dear Shames JCC Members & Participants,

We are continuing to monitor the information being shared by local, state, and federal officials about the impact of coronavi-
rus (COVID-19) in our community, our nation, and the world. Since making the difficult decision to close our doors on Friday 
evening, New York State Governor Andrew Cuomo has mandated all fitness centers to close as of 8:00 PM this evening, and 
Westchester County Executive George Latimer directed all schools to close for 14 days. Having both school programs and 
a fitness center, the Shames JCC’s campus-wide closure is in compliance with these mandates. As legislators continue to 
develop strategies to contain coronavirus (COVID-19) and new details emerge, we will remain nimble and responsive.  

In the meantime, we are devising creative methods to connect with you. We are committed to strengthening our community 
and elevating your lives, now more than ever. 

If you need us, reach out. 
We’re here for you. The senior 
leadership and most of our 
staff is working remotely. If 
you have a question or just 
want to chat, call or email us. 
(914) 366-7898 ext. 1150 or 
info@shamesjcc.org.

Check out our website home-
page every day to see our 
new virtual program offerings. 
We are working to create 
and upload more content this 
week. 

Read our new BLOG (and 
help title it by clicking here!). 
The blog will be updated 
regularly with relevant content 
and community highlights.  

Follow us on Facebook and 
Instagram (ShamesJCC)

Wishing you and your families good health and strength. We are in this together,
 
Leslie Meyers

Executive Director
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